
FOR QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, PLEASE REACH OUT TO YOUR LOCAL
PUBLIC HEALTH OFFICIALS.

What to expect for this
upcoming flu season?

less infections last
year
more routine social
interactions this year

Flu season is expected
to be more severe this
year due to: 

RSV
Rhinovirus
Common colds
Strep Throat

There is also an
increased presence of
other illnesses such as:

Our hospitals and
healthcare providers

are overwhelmed
and at capacity.

Support your
community by
getting your flu

shot! 

Monitor for symptoms, wear a
mask, and stay home if you are

feeling sick. 


